Matasha Price 25 Jul 2020 3:40 PM +00:00

Sorry notin our control. CO set up. | think we're waiting for Gove.

Natasha Price 25 Jul 2020 3:41 PM +00:00

You should have all papers now - DFT one pretty light but basically asks for 24hrs before
communicating.

Jamie Njoku-Goodwin 25 Jul 2020 3:44 PM +00:00

~ Tba, No10 view is that we communicate this asap (this evening if needed)

@ . Owner of the cell phone 25 Jul 2020 3:41 PM +00:00

| have seen all the papers - look totally fine

Matasha Price 25 Jul 2020 3:42 PM +00:00

Starting

@ Owner of the cell phone 25 Jul 2020 3:49 PM +00:00

Me too. It will leak anyway - and the Scots will try to get their announcement our first. Why don't
you come in and advise that at the end.

Jamie Njoku-Goodwin 25 Jul 2020 3:53 PM +00:00

| totally agree. I'm already getting calls about it. | will send a message on the chat when we come to
the comms - I'm currently in a loud pub in suffolk (as that's the only place | can find signal...), so
probably best for me to do by message rather than audio €

@ Owner of the cell phone 25 Jul 2020 3:59 PM +00:00

Be robust on chat. DFT have had 24 hours already to get ready

@ Owner of the cell phone 25 Jul 2020 4:04 PM +00:00

Do we have lines already drafted? | asked for them at the 11:45 mtg

: Natasha Price 25 Jul 2020 4:07 PM +00:00

DFT lead on comms but | fed back to the PPS directly after our meeting and aiso told them to get
_ theregs ready.
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